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Information Technology Services (ITS) will be doing upgrades and maintenance this week,

which could lead to intermittent service interruptions.

ITS work is scheduled for:

Wednesday, Oct. 23 from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. on the Seneca@York Campus

Friday, Oct. 25 from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. on King Campus

Due to the work, the cafeteria at Seneca@York will be closed on Wednesday, Oct. 23 and

reopen on Thursday, Oct. 24 at 8 a.m. And the King cafeteria will be closed on Friday, Oct. 25

and reopen on Monday, Oct. 28 at 7:30 a.m.

Please plan accordingly.
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